
November 6, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Dan Armstrong 

1061 Lexington Avenue 

Astoria, OR  97103 

 

Dear Mr. Armstrong: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed all of the Assassination Records Review Board's press releases to 

date, so as to make sure you have received them all.  In addition, I have added your name to our 

mailing list so that you will be kept apprised of the Board's activities. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 


